Rapid City Attorney
300 6" St
Rapid City, SD 57701

Black Hills Cowboy Fast Draw
Don Valle

24954 Squaw Creek Rd
Hermosa, SD 57744

605 255 4509

Dear Sir/Ma’am:

Cabela’s has asked us to put on another Cowboy Fast Draw Shoot, this year, on July 10
and 11, 2010, We will be using the same safety round, of ammunition, as last year. We
will be running from 9.00 Am to 3.00 PM

We are asking for a permit, to discharge firearms, in the Rapid City limits. Attached, are
proot of insurance documents, to cover the city, and Cabela’s. Also, attached is a
diagram, of the site. All firearms, will be restricted, to the shooting area only. We will
have 26 foot by 10 foot sidewalls, to stop any projectiles. Spectators will be kept behind a
barrier. A certified Range Master will be present, to enforce all safety rules.

You may contact me, at the above phone number, with any questions or requests. We
would be glad to meet with the Rapid City Police Department, or any other interested
party, o angwer any questions, or address any concerns. We would hike to invite
everyone, (o come and waich the fun and to participate, also. We appreciate your
consideration and attention.

Sincerely,

Donald M Valle



